General Public Comment-Group 1

Brianda Negrete

From:

Jordan Briskin (jordan.briskin8@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, October 5, 2022 12:09 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

LATE DIST

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Jordan Briskin 2850 Middlefield Road Palo Alto, CA 94306 jordan.briskin8@gmail.com (650) 329-8551

From: winifred hopkins (winnih@earthlink.net) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 5, 2022 2:23 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

Fossil-Free new buildings are what we all need to protect the environment and our people. Santa Barbara is a beautiful place and can be a leader in getting other counties to create fossil-free building regulations.

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

winifred hopkins 1137 W FERN DR Fullerton, CA 92833 winnih@earthlink.net (714) 992-1693

From: Stephanie Clark (scrayess@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 5, 2022 3:39 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Clark 1888 Premier Pl Concord, CA 94520 scrayess@yahoo.com (510) 444-0666

From: joe smith (memoriesjc@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 5, 2022 10:41 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

joe smith 123 e main st el cajon, CA 92020 memoriesjc@hotmail.com (858) 585-8585

From: Julie du Bois (julesdubois84@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 12:17 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Julie du Bois 8352 Starkland Avenue West Hills, CA 91304 julesdubois84@hotmail.com (818) 681-4691

From: Bessie Ocampo (nbeautym06bes@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 5, 2022 8:34 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Bessie Ocampo 1943 alvina dr Pleasant hill, CA 94523 nbeautym06bes@gmail.com (925) 322-4015

From: Michelle Palladine (mpalladine@earthlink.net) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 5, 2022 5:00 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Michelle Palladine 471 E TAHQUITZ CANYON WAY Palm Springs, CA 92262 mpalladine@earthlink.net (760) 318-7019

From: Peter De Gregorio (friendman1@prodigy.net) Sent You a Personal Message

<kwautomail@phone2action.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 9:08 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Support fossil-free new buildings for Santa Barbara County!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County of Santa Barbara,

I support taking climate action and making new buildings sustainable and carbon-free!

New all-electric buildings will improve people?s health by reducing toxic air pollution; combat climate change by reducing greenhouse gas emissions; and improve housing affordability by saving construction costs and lowering utility bills.

A study for the LA Dept of Water and Power finds that "all-electric new construction results in savings of \$130-\$540 per year relative to a gas-fueled home over the life of the equipment."

All-electric buildings are less expensive to build and less expensive and healthier to live in.

Thank you for maintaining Santa Barbara County's environmental leadership.

Sincerely,

Peter De Gregorio 1590 Hughes Way Salinas, CA 93905 friendman1@prodigy.net (925) 577-0680

From: David Pawlowski <davidp72@frontier.com>

Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 12:35 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Subject: Agenda Item

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

The board should implement a plan to use renewable energy to desalinate sea water and use the renewable energy for other county power needs if this dry spell we are in ever ends. Not to mention how much more attractive our county would be if we had an abundance of fresh wate.water.